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SeabrookNPEm Resource

From: Cunanan, Arthur
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2012 3:06 PM
To: Sun, Robert; Iqbal, Naeem
Cc: Milano, Patrick
Subject: FW: Advance Copy, Annual Update
Attachments: SBK-L-12186.pdf

Robert and Naeem, 
 
Attached is Seabrook’s second annual update on the LRA.  It contains additional information on bolting 
integrity and fire protection.  Please review and let Pat and me know if you have further questions regarding 
the submittal.   
 
Sincerely, 
Arthur Cunanan 
Project Manager 
Division of License Renewal 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
301-415-3897 
arthur.cunanan@nrc.gov 
 
From: Cliche, Richard [mailto:Richard.Cliche@nexteraenergy.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 1:35 PM 
To: Cunanan, Arthur 
Subject: Advance Copy, Annual Update 
 
Arthur, 
Attached is an advance copy of the second annual update letter, SBK-L-12186. 
 
 
 
Rick Cliche 
License Renewal Project Manager 
Seabrook Station 
richard.cliche@fpl.com 
Desk:  (603) 773-7003 
Fax:     (603) 773-7995 
Cell:     (603) 765-6358 
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